Cancellation Policy

Your time is valuable to us, as should our time be valuable to you. We do our best to give
each patient in our office our full attention, when we have no shows and cancellations

it takes away from other patients need, as well as yours. The time we reserve for you is
specifically for you.

Our cancellation policy is in place to prevent taking up time that could help a patient in
a dental emergency.

If you need to cancel, please give a minimum of 24 hour notice.

We will only reschedule a no show or late cancel (less than 24hour notice) appointment
one time

If there is a second no show or late cancellation, you may be dismissed from the practice
and need to find a different dentist whom can fit your schedule.

If you have any questions concerning this policy, please do not hesitate to ask
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